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Dear Madam, Dear Sir,





1.	One important facet of the evolving telecommunication scene is the increasing range of telecommunication services where the content as well as its carriage are offered to the customers.  Large volumes of such traffic are already being carried.  Much greater volumes are confidently expected in emerging services as the information age develops.





2.	The World Telecommunication Standardization Conference (Geneva, 1996) has requested Study Group 3 to lead the study of different aspects regarding carriage of information and content within ITU-T.  The ITU-T Study Groups’ task is to facilitate the transport of information - concentrating therefore on the successful completion of calls, rather than on restrictions.





	However, in the same time, it is also necessary to maintain a high standard of ethics in dealing with matters concerning contents of and access to international telecommunications.  The desire and practical need for governments to exercise a measure of control over transborder data flow are already reflected in the ITU Convention which include the provisions on stoppage of telecommunication services, suspension of services and secrecy of telecommunications.





3.	In studying the issue of carriage and contents, Study Group 3 agreed on the need of collecting information relating to the national regulations or guidelines of each administration/ROA about implementing its content requirements.  The purpose of this letter is therefore to invite you to provide those information that might assist in this study.


�



4.	Please note that you should send those information to the TSB by 2 October 1997, preferably in one of the working languages of the Union.  The information received will be submitted to the next meeting of Study Group 3 to be held in December 1997 in Geneva.





Thank you for your valuable assistance in this study. 





Yours faithfully,


�Th. Irmer�Director of the Telecommunication�Standardization Bureau
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